
 

   
March 10, 2025 

Dear Middle School Eighth Grade Parents:  

We are looking forward to our end of the year activities. We will hold our 8th grade dance 
on June 6th from 6-8PM. Bike riders and walkers will not be permitted.  More 
information will be shared about the dance in future communications. We are also 
beginning to plan our 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony. The ceremony will be held June 
23rd, on the high school football field; time to be determined. We are continuing the 
proud tradition of wearing navy gowns for our promotion ceremony.  

It is important that we have the proper size gown for your child. The cost for your 
child's gown is $15.35.  This can be paid on your Payschools Central account or by 
bringing in exact cash to the Main Office.  No checks will be accepted.  If you have 
any questions, please contact the Main Office. 

Please fill out the Google form linked below no later than Friday, March 28th. We look 
forward to celebrating your children becoming high schoolers at the promotion 
ceremony on June 23rd. 

LTMS Gown Sizing Form  

 

With Great Pride and Care, 

Gregory Brandis 
Principal 

 

https://www.payschoolscentral.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsg1IidPqqJhHi_BHPEvkkvrmw-wVnPiutHQj0iI2ORRoNkw/viewform?usp=sf_link

